
Notice of Cancellation of a Special Board Meeting of the Murrieta Public Cemetery District  
for January 11, 2024 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: This special meeting of the Murrieta Public Cemetery District scheduled 
for Thursday, January 11, 2024 has been cancelled. This meeting has been re-scheduled to be held 
on Tuesday, January16, 2024, at 2:00pm at 42800 Ivy Street, Murrieta, CA 


